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Congratulations to our completers and graduates of Batch 2025!  

This is a memorable day as we commemorate not only your success but also the 

tireless efforts and determination which have brought you to this milestone. 

Certainly, your parents and teachers join you in your significant achievement in 

recognizing how you have overcome all the challenges that culminates to this 

moment of victory. 

The theme for year’s end-of-school-year rites is: Henerasyon ng Pagkakaisa: 

Kaagapay sa Bagong Pilipinas (Generation of Unity: Partners for the New 

Philippines). This is a great call for you, young learners, to come together and 

collaborate in nation-building. Whatever you have achieved in education is a valuable 

contribution to our country’s progress.  

As you move to the next level of educational journey, always remember that victory 

is not measured by the grades you receive or medals you earn but by your ability to 

overcome the surmounting challenges and make meaningful difference to yourself 

and your community. Always remember to practice the values that your teachers 

have taught you. They are your guideposts to life’s journey and success.   

To our beloved parents, teachers, school administrators, and stakeholders, we truly 

appreciate you for your constant support and for investing your time, energy, and 

resources in nurturing the minds and hearts of our learners. You have been the 

steadfast pillar ensuring their success.  

Our dear completers and graduates, face the future boldly with optimism and pride. 

Continue to practice humility, perseverance, and resilience as you continuously 

pursue your dreams.  

Congratulations once again, Batch 2025. Keep soaring high guided by your faith, 

genuine purpose, and strong hope! 
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